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Calendar 
*Please note dates from week to week as there 
are occasionally some changes.  

Term 3, 2022 
Week 9 
Fri. 16 Sept.  Rugby Union for 

Sport 
Week 10 
Mon. 19 Sept.  P&C Meeting 

6:00pm 
Tues. 20 Sept  Mobile Library 
Wed. 21 Sept  School Photos 
Fri. 23 Sept.  Last Day Term 3 
  Assembly 

Term 4, 2022 
Week 1 
Mon. 10 October  Staff & students 

return 
Tues. 11 October  Little Champions 
Wed. 12 October  Little Champions 
Thurs. 13 October   9:00-11:40am - 

Kinder Orientation 
9:00am – Parent 
Information Session 

Notes coming home this week 

• Tell Them From Me consent form 

Student of the Month 

 

Ted Young  
For an improvement in his attitude 

and application to learning. 

 

Principal’s Message 
Resilience - Respect – Responsibility 

Kindergarten Orientation Program 

Thursday 13 October will be the first of our 
Kindergarten orientation sessions so it is 
important that students beginning 
Kindergarten in 2023 are enrolled before this 
date.  Kindergarten orientation is not only 
important for our new Kinders, it is also 
important for schools to get to know new 
parents and establish those strong 
connections with families from the outset 
that will help our newest students thrive. 

Kindergarten Orientation Sessions: 

1. Thursday 16 October - morning session 
9.00-11.40am (including recess) 

  Parent Information session 9am in 
the library 

2. Thursday 20 October - morning session 
9.00-11.40am 

3. Thursday 27 October - morning and 
middle session 9.00am-1.55pm 
(including lunch) 

4. Thursday 3 November - morning and 
middle session 9.00am-1.55 pm 

5. Thursday 10 November - all day session 
9.00am-3.00pm 

Parents who have enrolled their child, will 
receive further information about the 
program. 

Enrol Now for Kindergarten 2023  

Goolgowi’s Kindergarten Orientation 
program begins in Week 1 Term 4 and all of 
our 2023 Kinders must be enrolled 
beforehand to participate in the 
orientation program so I encourage parents 
to enrol their child this term. It gives our 
future students a chance to become familiar 
with the school and assists us to plan our 
classes. 

The Department of Education requires that: 
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• All children must be in compulsory 
schooling by their 6th birthday.  

• Children can start Kindergarten at the 
beginning of the school year if they turn 
5 on or before 31 July that year.  

• Students should start school at the 
beginning of the school year.  

• Once they have completed the online 
enrolment, parents are asked to bring 
into the office:  

• the child's birth certificate or identity 
documents.  

• proof of child's address – current council 
rates notice, residential lease, electricity 
bill and so on. • immunisation history 
statement from the Australian 
Immunisation Register (AIR)  

• any family law or other relevant court 
orders, if applicable.  

• Enrolments can be now made online at 
https://goolgowip.schools.nsw.gov.au/abo
ut-ourschool/enrolment.html .  

Please call the office on 6965 1207 if you 
need any further information. If you know 
any other children who are ready to start 
school, please pass on this information. This 
will help us to plan our classes for 2023. 

Borambola Excursion 

Students in Year 3-6 have the opportunity to 
attend the Borambola Sport and Recreation 
Centre from Monday 21 November to 
Wednesday 23 November 2022 (Term 4, 
Week 7). There will be no cost to students as 
the excursion is fully subsidised by a Schools 
Plus grant and the school. 

Following is the student registration link for 
the excursion: 

https://officeofsport.ungerboeck.com/prod/e
mc00/register.aspx?eid=cVRLbTloT00xSCtw
U1JwWTIvV1I2UT090 

Could you please complete your child’s 
registration by Monday 24 October? 

If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact the school office. 

COVID-19 Guidelines 

Last week National Cabinet announced that 
the isolation period for positive COVID-19 

cases would be reduced from 7 days to 5 
days from Friday 9 September with the 
following caveats: 

• This would apply to people with no 
symptoms at 5 days. 

• 7 days isolation would remain for workers 
in high-risk settings including aged care, 
disability care and those providing care in 
the home. 

In mainstream school settings (including 
boarding schools) staff, students and visitors 
who have tested positive to COVID-19 must: 

• complete 5 days of isolation from the 
date they tested positive 

• be symptom-free before returning to 
school, if symptoms remain after Day 5 
they must continue following NSW 
Health guidelines to self-isolate and 
undertake a rapid antigen test (RAT) 

• complete a RAT and return a negative 
result before attending school on Days 6 
and 7 after testing positive to COVID-19, 
and 

• wear a mask on Days 6 and 7 when 
attending school (for all staff and those 
students aged 12 years and older). 

Signing In 

I ask all parents to ensure they sign in at the 
office when visiting the school. This is 
essential for child protection, work, health & 
safety and COVID-19 reasons. The only time 
when you don’t need to sign in, is dropping 
off students in the morning and picking 
them up in the afternoon. 

Tell Them From Me survey 

This term, our school is taking part in the Tell 
Them From Me student survey for Years 4, 5 
and 6. The survey will provide us with 
valuable feedback on what our students 
think about school life, how engaged they 
are with school and the different ways that 
teachers interact with them. Schools in 
Australia and around the world have used 
the Tell Them From Me survey to help them 
improve. The survey is completed online and 
is run by an independent research company, 
The Learning Bar which specialises in 
school-based surveys. 

If you do not want your child to take part in 
the survey, please complete the form and 
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return it to the school by Friday 16 
September. 

 

Anne-Maree Young 
Principal 

School Photos 
Garry Bazzacco will be taking school photos 
on Wednesday 21 September. Photo 
envelopes were sent home today. Family 
and sport/group photo envelopes are also 
available. 

Sport/group photos to be taken are: 

• School Captains 

• Sport Captains 

• SRC 

• Zone Representative 

• Riverina Representative 

If you would like a family and/or sport/group 
photo, please contact the office. 

Order forms together with payment must be 
returned by Wednesday 21 September. 

Library Books 
Please return all library books on Thursday. 
We don’t want outstanding books so have a 
search at home; library books hide in strange 
places! 

in the classrooms? 
3-6 News 
3-6 said goodbye to a valued member of our 
class last week. We made a card filled with 
memories from the last 5 years for Sel to 
keep and remember everyone by. We wish 
Sel, Neveah and the whole Robertson family 
all the best on this new chapter of their lives.  

 

 
Miss Wheeler 

Crazy Hair PBL Reward and Footy 
Colours Day 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://www.visitcleveleys.co.uk/images/cleveleys/sections/about/whats-happening/header.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.visitcleveleys.co.uk/about/whats-happening/&h=150&w=768&tbnid=8MZ2WjZRUmPjrM:&zoom=1&q=WHATS%20HAPPENING&docid=Y5C9KDoX7UYI6M&ei=7VXLU_WhIob68QW3o4K4Aw&tbm=isch&ved=0CGoQMyhDMEM&iact=rc&uact=3&dur=666&page=5&start=57&ndsp=17
http://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://www.visitcleveleys.co.uk/images/cleveleys/sections/about/whats-happening/header.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.visitcleveleys.co.uk/about/whats-happening/&h=150&w=768&tbnid=8MZ2WjZRUmPjrM:&zoom=1&q=WHATS%20HAPPENING&docid=Y5C9KDoX7UYI6M&ei=7VXLU_WhIob68QW3o4K4Aw&tbm=isch&ved=0CGoQMyhDMEM&iact=rc&uact=3&dur=666&page=5&start=57&ndsp=17
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We celebrated the wonderful behaviour of 
all our students who have been consistently 
displaying our school values of respect, 
responsibility and resilience by holding a 
combined whole school crazy hair and Footy 
Colour Day. The students’ hairdos were 
fantastic and showed great creativity from 
parents.   

The school SRC was responsible for holding 
Footy Colours Day where students came 
dressed in their favourite team’s colours or 
jersey. The event raised $50.10 to donate and 
support kids living with cancer.  

Awards 
Weekly Awards 
Congratulations to our weekly award 
winners. 

Mrs Liddicoat 

• Kate - for a great effort in all writing 
activities.  

• Connor - for a huge improvement in his 
sounding out.  

Miss Wheeler 

• Enara - for displaying resilience and 
determination during the Brumbies 
Rugby Union workshop. 

• Yalarah - for showing enthusiasm and 
persistence when converting fractions. 

 

PBL Awards  

Canteen Voucher – Haylee 

PBL (Positive Behaviour for 
Learning) 

Values:   Respect, Responsibility, 
Resilience  

PBL focus for this week:  Resilience  

Focus:  Challenge yourself and learn from 
mistakes. 

Action:  Complete all learning tasks to the 
best of your ability and don’t be afraid to 
make mistakes. 

Community News  

 
Goolgowi Exies News 
Opening Hours 

Monday to Wednesday  ......................... CLOSED 

Thursday & Friday ......................................... 4:30pm 

Saturday ............................................................ 4:00 pm 

Sunday ................................................................. 3:30pm 

Goolgowi Club Bistro 

Thursday & Friday full menu and weekly 
specials. 

Thursday Nights are club nights again. 

Super draw this week: 

$9,600 

Draw takes place anytime between 7:00pm 
and 9:00pm. You must be a current 
member and on the premises at the time of 
the draw. 

Meat Raffles - from Hanwood Butchers. 

$2 lucky wheel spin. 

AGM 24 September 2022 

 

Goolgowi Branch of CWA 

Monthly Meeting 

15th September 2022 

1pm start in CWA rest rooms. 

New members and visitors welcome. 

Come for a chat. 
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Nomination forms now at the club. 

Join the committee and help support your 
club and community. 

Footy Tipping Competition 

The winners of the Footy tipping 
competition are: 

Maryanne Robertson (MUGSY), closely 
followed in second place by Amy Young 
(AMY). 

Well done girls! 

Every Saturday  

5.00pm to 7.00pm 

Footy on the TV 

Pizza in the oven  

Good company and lots of laughs 

Upcoming Events 

❖ 24 September – AGM 
❖ 30 September kids' movie and bingo 

night 
❖ 15 October - Ladies Bingo 
❖ 23 October - Bunnings BBQ 
❖ 29 October - Calcutta night 
❖ 9 November - Tabbita honor roll 

unveiling 
❖ 19 November - Christmas market 
❖ 16 December - Ham Raffles 

 
For Sale 
2-year-old front loader washer and dryer -  

$650 pair or $350 each. 

2-year-old large fridge/freezer $600. 

Can deliver to Goolgowi/Griffith area. 

PH: 0402 590 874 
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Newsletter Sponsors 
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Robertson Bus Service 

C& J ROBERTSON PTY LTD 

‘SERVING THE COMMUNITY WITH COMMITMENT’ 

Ph: 0437 704 213 / 0488 551 375 

Depot: 6964 4922 

 
Thank you to all our community businesses 
who support our school newsletter. We 
really appreciate your support. 

If you have any community announcements 
or wish to advertise through our 
school/community newsletter please 
contact Jane by phone or email by Monday 
afternoon. 

Our newsletter is published on Tuesday. 
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